
 

 

 

 

 

Joy in All Things! 
 

God blessed us with many joys during the month of October.  The joy of new friendships. The 
joy of some warm days to enjoy the outdoors. The joy of learning new skills in the classroom and on 
the playground.  

And the very special joy of having ZooZort (Miss Nicole) come and share the special animals she 
rescues and nurtures. As you can see, we had a very exciting time getting to know some interesting 
creatures! (To learn more about this program, google “ZooZort.” It’s really interesting!) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

We are VERY excited to celebrate Alexa Gilson’s Confirmation Day on Reformation 
Sunday!  (October 30, 2021) Alexa and Ellie Irwin have prepared and will sing a duet to 
commemorate this special day, “In Christ Alone.” We ask that you continue to keep Alexa 
in your prayers as she finishes her formal studies with Pastor and continues to learn more 
and more about God’s Word through Bible studies and in Worship services. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Preschool News    
The beautiful fall colors create the perfect time to thank God for his 
wonderful creation. In October, we slowly worked through each day 
of creation learning what God made each day. The 3K students each 
made a creation book to share with their families and the 4K students 
played a lot of games to see if we could remember what God created 
on each day. 
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ZooZort! 

4K students practicing 

writing letters in the sand. 



 
 

 Some of our special days in October included a field trip to 
the PAC for the play Don’t Let the Pigeon Drive the Bus, 
picture day, and our fall party. In the month of November, 
we are looking forward to learning more about farms and 
celebrating Thanksgiving. 
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• FIELD TRIP: November 8; “The Science of Magic;” 1 pm; PAC (Grades 1-8) 

• Parent/Teacher Conferences: November 7 & 9; after school – early evening; (Grades 1-8) 

• Early Childhood Parent Conversations:  November 14 -23; various times (3K & 4K) 

• Thanksgiving Vacation: Nov. 24 – November 27. School resumes Monday, November 28. 

 

Blessings!  ~  Mrs. T. & Mrs. Irwin 

3K students at the PAC getting ready 

to watch the play. 

**COMING UP** 
 


